
 
 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Guam Educational Telecommunications 

Corporation aka PBS Guam will re-schedule its regular monthly meeting  

Due to no quorum on Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 12 noon,  

PBS Guam Studio in Mangilao. 

 

Closed sessions may be conducted to discuss personnel matters. 

 

For more information or for individuals who require special accommodations  

Please contact Lorraine Hernandez, Administrative Officer at 734-5483. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


